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RETURN THIS ADDENDUM TO THE ISSUING OFFICE AT: 
 

 

  

  
 
  

 
 

 

THIS IS NOT AN ORDER DATE ADDENDUM ISSUED: September 19, 2017 
 

DEADLINE FOR RECEIPT OF PROPOSALS IS NOT CHANGED: September 25, 2017 @ 1:30 p.m. 

Alaska local time. 

The RFP for the above project are amended as follows (All other terms and conditions remain unchanged): 

Bidder must acknowledge receipt of this addendum prior to the hour and date set for the proposals 

deadline by one of the following methods: 

(a) By emailing acknowledgement of receipt; 

(b) By hand delivering acknowledgement of receipt; 

(c) By U.S. Mail sending to the above address the acknowledgement of receipt; 

(d) Delivery Service to the above address acknowledgement of receipt. 

1. Questions and Answers: 

Q: I understand that we will need to supply the amplification reagents as well as the post amplification reagents 

that we are validating, and looking at the cost proposal sheet we will also need to include the CE consumables 

such as the array, polymer, CE plates, septa and buffers.  I was wondering about the other consumables that are 

used during amplification and CE set-up such as the 1.5ml tubes for normalization and amplification reaction 

set-up, the pipette tips needed for both pre- and post-laboratory work, gloves, and lab coats?  

A: Of the above, the lab will provide gloves and lab coats. 

 

Q: Can I assume that the DNA samples needed for the validation including their quantification values will be 

provided by the laboratory?   

A: Yes. 
 

  

 

 

Signature: On File   

Jackie Lea, Procurement Specialist II 

Phone: 907-269-7661 

E-mail: jacqueline.lea@alaska.gov 
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